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For the kind attention of Mr. Alexander Rubio Alvarez 
 

 

Budapest, 21 Oct 2020 
 

Dear Mr. Alexander Rubio Alvarez, 
 

I  am  truly  honoured  to  inform  you  that   the   Council   of   the   International   Fair 
Play Committee (CIFP) has decided to award You with the 

 
World Fair Play Diploma 

 
in the category of “Willi Daume – Promotion of Fair Play” in order to recognize your 
exemplary achievement in the world of sport and on the field of promoting fair play. 

 
CIFP usually hold a ceremonial Award Gala where we hand over the awards. Unfortunately, 
the Covid situation is still uncertain all over the World. We had to decide to postpone the 
Award Ceremony from 2020 to 2021. 
We kindly ask your understanding but we have to be careful, as health is more important 
than anything else is! 
The award ceremony will be held as soon as we can keep it safe. We will inform you in 
advance, hopefully first half of 2021! Until then CIFP office is ready to response any of your 
questions! 

 
Please note that each year CIFP prepares an event brochure presenting the laureates. 
Therefore, we would highly appreciate receiving a photo in high quality as soon as 
possible, preferably by e-mail to cifp@fairplayinternational.org. 

 
Dear Mr. Alvarez, let me congratulate you for your remarkable spirit of Fair Play and I look 
forward to receiving your confirmation about this letter.  

 
 

With best personal regards, 

 
Dr. Jenő KAMUTI 

President 
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